
  Sept 18, 

  2016 

Nursery  (for children up to around age 3) 
Today   
Infant Infant Carla Brummel, Rachel Dick 
  Fiona Sullivan 
Toddler Holly Hamilton, Betsy  
  Rozeveld, Josh Dick 
Evening Kay Diemer, Emma Roper  
Sept 25 
Infant  Barb Brinks, Jolene Sullivan 
  Jamie DeKam 
Toddler Kelly Taylor, Melissa Ebels 
  Brett Rodenbaugh 
Evening Shelly DeKam 
  Wayne Roper Jr. 
 
Oct 2 
Infant  Brenda Peña, Esther DeKam 
  Desiree Ebels 
Toddler Erin J. Koetje, Ellen Rozema 
  Logan Roper 
Evening Tracey VanHaitsma 
  Jamie DeKam    
Greeters 
Today  Carl & Marjon Dodde 
  Andy & Melissa Ebels  
Sept 25 Matt & Tawnya Ebels 
  Henry & Kay Diemer  
Oct 2  Paul & Gayle Ebels 
  Steve & Kathy Ebels 
Sound 
Today  Allan Lucas 
Sept 25 Gary Gandolfi 
Oct 2  Kyle VanHaitsma  
Power Point 
Today  Dave Ebels 
Sept 25 Dave Ebels 
Oct 2  Wayne Roper  
Camera 
Today  Joseph Gandolfi 
Sept 25 Collin DeKam 
Oct 2  Isabella Gandolfi  
Sunday School Elder 
Sept 11 Dale Brinks 
Sept 25 Jeremy Hamilton 
Oct 2  Bruce DeKam 
 

Opportunities to Serve at Prosper 

Ushers - Head Usher: Keith VanHaitsma  
Sept: Ezequiel Peña. Wayne Roper 
          Reuben Rivera 
Oct: Erik VanHouten, Henry Diemer, Duane Dick 
 
Children’s Church - Coordinator: Betsy Rozeveld 
             (for children ages 3-5 years) 
Today  Jaime Haskin 
  SesiLee Cnossen, Fiona Sullivan  
Sept 25 Sue Yount, Sally Baas 
  James Taylor  
Oct 2  Kelly Koetje 
  Olivia Baas, Dirk Rodenbaugh  
Nursery Cleaner  
Sept: Jolene Sullivan 
Oct: Kelly Koetje 
 
Coffee Servers 
Today  Alexandra Dodde 
  Randy & Amy DeZeeuw  
Sept 25 Dave & Diane DeZeeuw 
  Todd & Bobbie DeRuiter  
Oct 2  Matt & Kim DeRuiter 
  Larry & Beth DeRuiter 
 
Cookies 
Today  Kay Diemer, Alexandra Dodde 
  Jamie Dodde, Marjon Dodde 
  Dawn Ebels, Gayle Ebels 
  Kathy Ebels  
Sept 25 Melissa Ebels, Tawnya Ebels 
  Vicki Ebels, Kaycee Elsholz 
  Tami Jo Gandolfi 
  Lynae Gernaat, Val Gibbons  
Oct 2  Megan Gladu, Lynette Gladu 
  Holly Hamilton, Lacey Hartoon 
  Jaime Haskin, Erin J. Koetje 
  Erin E. Koetje  
Children’s Message 
Today  Carl Dodde  
Sept 25 Susan Dick  
Oct 2  Amy DeZeeuw 
   
   
  
 
 
 

 It takes a lot of volunteers to 
 run God’s ministry.  

Thank you for how YOU help! 

We are glad you are here to worship God on this Lordôs Day. 
Begin your worship with a time of silent prayer.  

After the morning service, please stay for coffee and cookies in 
the Fellowship room.   

This morning, we will continue the seriesðThe Encounters 
with Christ. Today itôll be with Nathanael.  
This evening at 6pm, Mike Sherf from the Clam Chapel will lead our     
service.  Please join us!  
 

 

Welcome to Worship at  
Prosper Christian Reformed Church!  

Prayers of Prosper  
 Please pray boldly for Prosper Church... 
* Pray for the nomination process for new Elders & Deacons. 
*  Pray for the Finance Committee as they work on the 2017 
budget.  

*  Pray for Sunday School &Catechism teachers and all the students attending.  
Pray for the Youth Groups and their leaders that are beginning their season. 
Pray for the Holy Spirit to fill each gathering place.   
* Pray also for our Care Groups and Bible Study groups.   
* Remember our members who find it difficult to worship with us: June Bo-
ven,  Betty DeKam, Jo DeRuiter, Carl Dick , Gen Dodde, Bernice Ebels, Elea-
nor Ebels and Millie Jenema.   
* Pray often for our students, both in college and day schools. Pray for safety! 
Pray that they will stay true to Jesus and our Christian World view; there are 
many pressures that our children face every day!  
*We thank God for our young families and praise him for the gift of life. Pray 
for our expectant mothers: Audrey Lofton and SesiLee Cnossen.  
* We praise God that Deb Diemer was able to have  her final treatment this 
past week!! Pray for complete healing and strength for Deb.   
* Pray for healing for Roy Tacoma, Ruth Brinks, Gladys Blue  Mary Lynn 
Schoo,  Kim DeRuiter , Hayden Fowler,  Mike Yountôs father, Michael Yount 
and Beth Klimp, our former pastorôs wife.    
* Pray for Dave DeZeeuw who has a bad back, Carl Dick whose blood levels 
are low and will receive chemo to hopefully improve them,  for Gen Dodde 
who fell this week and broke her elbow and for Eunice Fergusonôs mother, 
Bea, who is experiencing bleeding on her brain after a fall.  

 
 

Congratulations to Sjouke and Abby (Baas) Kooistra who were united 
in marriage on Thursday in the Netherlands. May God bless them as 
they begin their new life together. Pray  for traveling safety for John 
& Bonna as they come home today.  



                 

       CHURCH SCHEDULE   

           September 18-24, 2016 

 

 SUNDAY  

9:30 AM WORSHIP SERVICE 

10:45 AM SUNDAY SCHOOL & CATECHISM 

6:00 PM EVENING WORSHIP  

7:00 PM TEEN 22– at the BARN 

 

 MONDAY 

7:00 PM ôDUST TO GLORYõ POTLUCK-at Joel & Carlaõs 

 

 SATURDAY 

9:00 AM LADIES FALL BIBLE STUDY - at the BARN 

 

   

 

          
§Finance Committee Meeting –Wed, Sept 28, 
5pm.  
§Church Baby Shower—Thurs, Sept 29, 7pm at 
Church. 
§Council Meeting –Tues, Oct 4, 7pm.  

§New Members & Frequent Visitor Lunch—Find out what Prosper 
Church is all about. Sunday, Oct 16, at noon. *note date change* 

Cookbooks with recipes from all our awesome 
cooks from Prosper are still available! Cost is 
$16. Contact Sheri Rodenbaugh at 231-510-
0996 or the church office at 231-826-4427. 

Care Groups at Prosper 
  
Care Group #3 will meet at Steve & Kathyôs on Sat, Oct 8, 6:30. 
Please read chapter 1 from our new book, Counter Culture.   
Care Group #5 will begin Sat, Oct 1, 6pm at the BARN. 

Begins TODAY, 7pm at the BARN.  
NEW BEGINNINGS— 
1. What do WE want our youth group to look like? 
2. What does GOD want it to look like? 

               3.   Are we doing it right? 
  TO ALL KIDS IN HIGH SCHOOL— PLEASE COME!! 

   Our 1st biannual Baby Shower for  
First Time Moms is Thursday,  

September 29, 7pm at Church!! 
 ALL women & girls are invited!!   
Please join us for Games, Fellowship,  

Dessert and Coffee.  
 

If you would like to help out with a  
monetary donation or if you would like to 
purchase your own gift to add to the box, 
(remember there are 6 moms), please 
give to Erin J. Koetje as soon as 

 possible, so she can complete the gift 
packages. 

Teen 22  

Hey Kids, Weôre looking for feed back on The Sermon 
Notes for Kids. Do you like them? What changes would 
you like to see? Anything that youôd like to see added? 
Weôll be re-evaluating them  in a couple of months to see if 
there needs to be any changes. Have your parents talk  

  to Amy DeZeeuw. 
 for KIDS!! 

Volunteers are  needed in 
the following areas:   
1. Ushers for Sunday 
mornings. Itõs a month at a 
time commitment. 
2. Power Point operators 
for Sunday mornings.  

3. Evening Nursery. Anyone from 5th 
grade and older! 

4. Childrenõs Message.  
 
If you are interested in helping out 
in any of these areas of ministry, 
please contact Marjon in the office.  


